ADDENDUM #1
As stated on page 3 of the RFP

NEW DUE DATE FOR RFP. SEE SECTION V BELOW

PRE-BID CONFERENCE HAS BEEN CANCELLED

THE PROPOSALS, EITHER MAILED OR HAND-DELIVERED, MUST BE RECEIVED BY
THE LRGVDC MAIN OFFICE NO LATER THAN 12:00 noon on Friday, April 17th, 2020.

FAX or Email COPIES WILL NOT BE ACCEPTED.

Proposals must be properly sealed and should have a notation on the face of the
envelope: ATTENTION: AAA-RFP DO NOT OPEN UNTIL Tuesday, April 215, 2020 at
10:00 AM. The sealed proposals must then be submitted to the following address:

Lower Rio Grande Valley Development Council
Operations Office
301 West Railroad Street
Weslaco, Texas 78596
Attention: Rick Carrera, Director of Operations



